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Situated in the State of Ohio, County of Muekingwn, Township of 
Monroe, bounded and described as follows; 

Being a part of Lots 6 an 7 of United States Military Lands, 
Township 3 North, Range 5 West and more particularly described as 
follows I 

Beginning at a stone marked with a chiseled cross "+" found on the 
southwest corner of the eaSt half of Section 13; thence along the 
south line of said Section and the north line of lands now owned by 
H. Lane (Deed Record 972-347) North 88 degrees 03 minutes 00 
seconds West 265.46 feet to an iron pin found on the centerline of 
an aba.ndoned County Road and the principal place of beginning; 
thence along said centerline the following three courses: 1) South 
02 degrees 41 minutes 03 seconds East 139,35 feet to a point; 2) 
South 14 degrees 13 minutes 42 seconds West 192.00 feet to a point; 
3) South 23 degrees 43 minutes 1B seconds East 3B.87 feet to a 
point which bears North 70 degrees 06 minutes 46 seconds East 4.02 
feet from an existing axle; thence North 70 degrees 06 minutes 46 
seconds East 30.55 feet to an existing axle; thence South 22 
degrees 04 minutes 03 seconds East 19B.66 feet to an existing axle; 
thence North 86 degrees 02 minutes 33 seconds West 27.95 feet to an 
iron pin found on the centerline of said abandoned County Road; 
thence along said centerline South 05 degrees 42 minutes 20 seconds 
West 155.47 feet to a point; thence continuing along said 
centerline South 21 degrees 50 minutes 42 seconds West 183.95 feet 
to an iron pin set on the east right of way of State Route B3; 
thence South 21 degrees 50 minutes 42 seconds West 57.65 feet to a 
point on the centerline of said State Route B3; thence along the 
centerline of said State Route 83 North 02 degrees 57 minutes 1B 
seconds West 3B7. 60 feet to a point; thence South 86 degrees 17 
minutes 1B seconds East 30.44 feet to an iron pin set on the east 
right of way of said State Route 83; thence along said east right 
of way North 02 degrees 10 minutes 07 seconds West 529.09 feet to 
an iron pin set on the southwest corner of land now owned by W.S. 
Little (Deed Record 723-233); thence along Little's south line 
South BB degrees 03 minutes 00 seconds East 64. 56 feet to the 
principal place of beginning, containing 1,41 acres, more or less, 
subject to all legal road right of ways and applicable easements, 
written or bnplied. 

Iron pins set are 5/8 inch diameter by 30 inch long rebar with 
plastic identification caps. 
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Bearings are based on the south line of Parcel No. 3 as recorded in 
Deed Record 723, Page 233 as South 88 degrees 03 minutes East. 

This description is written based on an actual field survey 
completed on May~21, 1992 by Jack D. Newcome, Reg. No. S-7321. 
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REFERENCES 
OR 72J-2JJ 
DR 288-229 
DR SO(HfB 
DR J/4-43 
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SITUATED IN 
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BASIS OF BEARINGS 
8~• b,;ud "" I/lo ,oulh lino of Porco/ No. ;J 
"' roeor<iff;, DR 72J-2JJ "' s ee• OJ' E. 

OFFICE copy 
Joc~~~8(E 
Reg. Surveyor No. 7321 

----·-


	42500308000
	42500308000A
	42500308000B

